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       166L/TET/2014 
 
 

 
N O T I C E 

 
 

The result of TET-2014 has been published on 14.09.2016. In terms of the resolution of the 

Board dated 17.11.2015 all concerned are hereby notified that RTI applications in regard to 

the marks obtained and supply of photocopy of OMR/Digitized Data Sheet regarding the 

TET 2014 will be received for a period of 30(thirty) working days from the date of 

publication of the results i.e. on and from 15.09.2016 to 09.11.2016 during working hours 

except holidays at the Board’s office. No application will be entertained beyond the time and 

date specified above.  

  
 ( Dr. R.C. Bagchi ) 
 Secretary 
 & 
 Ex-officio SPIO 
 West Bengal Board of Primary 
 Education 
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